

April 28, 2014
Monday notes from Mrs. Hunt
1)   Please Read the Following:Registration for the 2014-15 school year:
     Tuesday, April 29, last names A-L, 7:30am to 4:00pm
     Wednesday, April 30th, names M-z, 7:30am to 4:00pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Be sure to register today for the Tiger Trot TO RECEIVE YOUR GUARANTEED T-SHIRT SIZE! Register at www.cosgriff.org.  Click on the following link Friday Group Fun Runs for information about the upcoming Friday Group Training Runs, starting this Friday, May 2
2)   The regular classroom teachers and the special needs team have selected some students who would greatly benefit from some additional support in reading, writing or mathematics,  during the summer school program, in June. If your child attends the summer school program, he/she will have the opportunity to work in small groups or one on one with a specific teacher. If you are interested in extra summer tutoring during July and August or in addition to summer school in June, after 12:00noon, please email Mrs. Hunt right away if you have not already made prior arrangements for a tutor.  Several Cosgriff teachers have expressed an interest in tutoring students this summer.  You will be put in touch with a possible tutor/teacher depending upon the academic needs of your child. The fee for a tutor is $30.00 per hour. Go to http://cosgriff.org/students/summer-school-2014/ for the summer program packet.
3)   Thank- you to the parents of our Kindergarten students for a delicious faculty lunch.  The entire faculty appreciated your thoughtful gesture.
4)   Congratulations to the first Communicants and their families.  Receiving First Holy Communion was a very special and meaningful event for our second grade students as they strengthen their Catholic faith and belief.  A special word of thanks to Sam Weyher, Sue Sause, Jessica Kradel, Tammie Cleverly, and Pam Avery for their work and effort with the second grade students.
Thank you,
Besty Hunt, Principal




